
 
 
June 28, 2018 

 
 
Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
RE:  Docket UG-180256 

(Do Not Re-docket) 
Gas Accounting Report Pursuant to WAC 480-90-257 (Revised 6-28-2018) 

 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Included with this filing is a revision to Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) Gas Commission Basis 
Report (“CBR”) showing Restated Results of Operations for the twelve-month period ended 
December 31, 2017 that was filed on March 27, 2018.  This filing revises PSE’s Gas CBR for a 
sub-total error reported in the balance sheet section of the CBR report.  Only the AMA sub-total 
for “Total Gas Plant” reported on page five was reported incorrectly.  This revision does not 
change the results of the CBR reflected on page one of the report.  PSE is submitting a revised 
PDF version of the December 31, 2017 CBR report.  Additionally, a revised electronic 
workpaper will be submitted separately to Commission Staff and is available to other parties 
upon request. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (425) 456-2105. 
 

Regards, 

/s/ Susan Free 

Susan E. Free 
Manager of Revenue Requirement 
Puget Sound Energy / PO Box 97034 / EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 / 425-456-2105 
susan.free@pse.com 

 
Attachments: 

UG-180256-PSE-Gas-December-2017-CBR-REVISED-(6-28-18).pdf 
UG-180256-PSE-2.02-Balance-Sheet-Dec-2017-CBR-REVISED-(6-28-18).xlsx 
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